
   

 

 
 
June 22, 2021  
                                              
Tracey McCaie 
Manager, Lands Administration 
Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada 
Government of Canada Building, 2nd Floor, 
Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 
(867) 975-4280 
tracey.mccaie@canada.ca 

Christine Wilson 
Water Resource Officer, Nunavut Field Operations 
Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada 
Government of Canada Building,  
Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 
(867) 645-2830 
christine.wilson3@canada.ca 

 

Richard Dwyer 
Manager of Licensing 
Nunavut Water Board 
P.O. Box 119, 
Gjoa Haven, NU, XOB 110 
(867) 360-6338 
Richard.dwyer@nwb-oen.ca 
licensing@nwb-oen.ca 

 

Tara Arko 
Director, Technical Services 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 1360, 
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0 
(867) 983-4611 
tarko@nirb.ca 
info@nirb.ca 

 

Cary Ingram 
Chief Inspector of Mines 
Workers’ Safety & Compensation Commission 
Box 8888  Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2R3 
Cary.Ingram@wscc.nt.ca 
 
COMMENCEMENT OF FIELD OPERATIONS AT THE MEADOWBANK PRECIOUS METAL PROPERTY  

 
This letter is to notify Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada (“CIRNAC”), the Nunavut Water 
Board (“NWB”), the Nunavut Impact Review Board (“NIRB”) and the Workers' Safety and Compensation 
Commission (“WSCC”) that 5530 Nunavut Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of Western Atlas Resources Inc., will 
be commencing mineral exploration activities at the Meadowbank Precious Metal Project. 
 
The 2021 program is expected to start on June 25, 2021. The 2021 exploration program activities will comprise 
geological mapping, prospecting and geochemical sampling. It is anticipated that a seasonal 20-40 person 
camp will be constructed adjacent to the Kilometre 58 Staging Area of the Agnico Eagle Mines (“AEM”) All 
Weather Access Road (“AWAR”) when the materials arrive by barge in September, but it will be dependent on 
financing. The camp fuel cache will be located at the AWAR Kilometre 58 Staging Area. 
 
All operations conducted will adhere to conditions specified in the CIRNAC Land Use Permit (“LUP”) 
N2017C0005 and NWB Water Licence 2BE-MPM1522. CIRNAC and the NWB are currently revieing the LUP 
and water licence amendment applications to construct the afore mentioned camp. 
 
The 2021 program and camp construction are expected to be completed by October 15, 2021. 
 
Regards, 

 
Tara Gunson, B.Sc., P.Geol 
APEX Geoscience Ltd., on behalf of Western Atlas Resources Inc. 

100, 11450 160 Street NW              apexgeo@apexgeoscience.com 
Edmonton, AB  T5M  3Y7                      www.apexgeoscience.com 
Bus. 780-467-3532                            G.S.T. #: 13693 6119 RP0001 


